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VIRTUAL LAUNCH OF NEW JUDICIAL MENTOR 

PROGRAM TO BE HELD NOVEMBER 9  
 

Attorneys Seeking More Information About How to Participate in 
New Mentorship Program Urged to Attend 

 
Presiding Judge Kevin C. Brazile and Presiding Judge-Elect Eric C. Taylor, 
along with Judicial Appointments Secretary Martin Jenkins, are hosting a 
virtual kick-off meeting of the new Judicial Mentor Program at 5 p.m. on 
November 9. Other key judicial officers also will participate. 
 
The purpose of this new program is to assist in the recruitment and 
development of a qualified, inclusive and diverse judicial applicant pool. This 
much-needed program was designed by Los Angeles Superior Court judges 
in collaboration with the Office of Governor Gavin Newsom. 
 
The program is designed to identify, encourage and provide mentors for all 
individuals considering a judicial career. One of the chief goals is to 
communicate to all sectors of the legal community the uniform message of 
Governor Newsom’s judicial criteria and commitment to appointing a capable 
bench reflective of California’s rich diversity. 
 
WHAT: Virtual Launch of Judicial Mentor Program 

WHEN: 5 p.m. on November 9, 2020 

WHERE: To view the Judicial Mentor Program launch livestream, 
you will need an internet connection. Watch here. 
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NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS 
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